
   

 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

34 MIDDLETOWN AVENUE 
NEW HAVEN, CT 06513 

Jeffrey Pescosolido 
Director of Public Works 
Telephone (203) 946-7700      

FAX (203) 946-7357 

  

Toni N. Harp 

Mayor 
 

 

October 25, 2018 

 

Alder Tyisha Walker 

President 

23rd Ward  

Board of Alders 

165 Church Street 

New Haven, CT 06510 

 

RE:  ORDINANCE AMENDMENT TO APPROPRIATING ORDINANCE #1 AUTHORIZING  

        RECLASSIFICATION OF GENERAL FUND POSITIONS WITHIN THE DEPARTMENT  

        OF PUBLIC WORKS FOR FISCAL YEAR 2018-19 

 

 

Dear Honorable Alder: 

 

Attached please find the Request for Reclassification of General Fund Positions Streets Division Laborer 

(Position #4030) to the position of Mechanic A, Fleet Maintenance Division.   

 

The Department currently is funded with (9) nine Mechanics, (2) two recently placed in the status of out 

of work (Workers Compensation).  The proposed position will assist the Department to continue with 

scheduled repairs and preparation of the Fleet for the upcoming winter. 

 

Upon return of the individuals (Workers Compensation) to the work force, the Department will utilize this 

individual with an improved Preventive Maintenance Program. 

 

If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 203-946-6132.  I thank you and hope 

for your favorable consideration of this item. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey Pescosolido 

Director of Public Works 

 

CC:Sean Matteson, Acting Chief Administrative Officer 

      Michael Gormany, Budget Director 

      Mark DeCola, Chief Fiscal Officer 

 


